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Construction Alert:
N. 96th Street from E. Poinsettia Drive to E. Cactus Road and
E. Cactus Road from N. 96th Street to N. 101st Place

Construction starts the week of
July 6, 2020 and will last 
approximately 4 months.
Southwest Gas is working to upgrade 
infrastructure in your area. Work will occur  
Monday through Friday, 6 a.m. – 4 p.m.

•	 No interruption in natural gas service is 
anticipated.

•	 Through traffic will be maintained.

•	 Weekend work may be required.

•	 Pro-pipe will be inspecting existing utilities 
in your area.

•	 Please drive safely through the construction 
zone, and thank you for your patience and 
cooperation!

•	 Please call the Construction Hotline if you have 
any questions or concerns.

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its customers 
with safe and reliable natural gas.  Periodic infrastructure 
replacement is a key part of this commitment.

Construction schedules are subject to change for a variety of reasons, 
including weather and personnel/material availability. Southwest Gas and its 
contractors recognize the inconvenience of construction and we thank you 
for your patience and support!

For additional information, call the  
Construction Hotline at 602-235-2896.



We’re upgrading to serve you better.

Pardon Our
Construction


